
 

 

 
AE/LL 17.12.20 

 
 

Entry Point Year 5/6 ‘Life as an Evacuee’.  
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
After Christmas we are going to be studying World War 2, with a particular focus about what life was 
like on the Home front in Britain.  
 
We would like the children to come into school on Wednesday 13th January 2021 dressed as an 
Evacuee from the War or their favourite children’s character from a War story. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you for your continued support and we wish you a very Merry Christmas! 
 
 
Year 5/6 Phase Team 
 
Mr Green, Mrs Edser and Miss Fitzpatrick 
 
 
 

 


